
4730 Belwood Green 
Baltimore, Maryland 21227 

February 7, 1990 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7827 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for your letter of January 7th. I hope all went well with your surgery. 
Get well soon! 

I am currently working on completing a chapter of my book outlining my analysis 
of the shooting. After printing several copies, I am sending it to other researchers 
for their comments and advise. I hope that I can benefit by the input of others 
with more and different knowledge. Perhaps I can fill in the gaps left open by 
anything I may have missed. 

When my chapter on the shooting is complete, you will recieve the first copy. I 
can assure you that any criticism you can offer will be greatly appreciated. 

Enclosed is a check and an order form. Your books will be most helpful. 

Thank You, 

W. Jefferys Lambert 


